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April __, 2024 
 

Via U.S. Mail 
 
  
Re: Proposed Ordinance Revising Roseville Municipal Code Chapter 9.1, Massage 
 Services 
 
   
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We are reaching out to notify you of an important proposed change to Chapter 9.10 of the 
Roseville Municipal Code, titled, “Massage Services.” As you may be aware, Chapter 9.10 of the 
Municipal Code regulates massage business activity within the City of Roseville’s jurisdictional 
boundaries. This includes regulations regarding massage business permitting, massage business 
operations, and education and training requirements for massage professionals. 
 
Please be aware that City Staff intends to present an ordinance to the City Council that would, 
among other changes, modify the minimum requirements for those who may provide massage 
services within the City. Specifically, the proposed ordinance establishes that individuals must 
have an active and valid certificate from the California Massage Therapy Council (“CAMTC”) in 
order to perform massage services, and individuals without CAMTC certification would no longer 
be able to perform massage services. Importantly, this new requirement would not go into effect 
until January 1, 2025, allowing massage businesses a “grace period” to come into compliance. 
There is also a limited exception that will allow massage professionals already practicing within 
the City to be exempt from this new requirement if they have been practicing massage within the 
City for an established period of time, are in good standing with the City, and meet certain 
educational and training requirements.  
 
The City takes great pride in its business community, and we thank you for choosing to do 
business here. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (916) 746-1069 or you 
may email me directly at embroussard@roseville.ca.us. 
  
 
      Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Erika Broussard  
Community Service Officer II 
City of Roseville 

 
 

City Attorney 
311 Vernon Street 
Roseville, California 95678 


